
 
 
 

 
 
Security briefing for stays abroad 
 
We would like to point out to the students/staff of the Carl von Ossietzky University 
Oldenburg that the German Foreign Office regularly publishes travel advice, safety 
instructions and travel warnings.  
 
We ask students/staff to inform themselves regularly about the current security 
situation before starting their mobility and during their stay abroad, either on the 
homepage of the Federal Foreign Office  
 
(www.auswaertiges-amt.de/DE/Laenderinformationen/Uebersicht_Navi.html)  
 
or via the "Travel App" of the Federal Foreign Office:  
 
https://www.auswaertiges-amt.de/de/app-sicher-reisen/350382 
 
We would also like to inform you that as a German citizen you can register with the 
"Elefand" crisis prevention list:  
 
https://krisenvorsorgeliste.diplo.de/signin 
 
If you are a citizen of another nation, you can check with your country's consulate to 
see if they offer this registration service. 
 
If you start your mobility, you do so at your own request and at your own risk.  
 
You undertake to inform the International Office immediately if, due to a change in 
the security situation or a current travel warning issued by the Federal Foreign Office 
in your host country, you do not start your mobility or cancel or interrupt it. 
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